
Laisa Teleni

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2070350/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

20

papers

457

citations

12

h-index

759233

19

g-index

794594

23

all docs

23

docs citations

23

times ranked

647

citing authors



Laisa Teleni

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Conventional supportive cancer care services in Australia: A national service mapping study (The CIA) Tj ET
Q

q
1 1 0.784314 rg
BT /Overlock 10 Tf 50 742 Td (study). Asia-Pacific Journal of Clinical Oncology, 2022, 18, 191-200.1.1 5

2 Cancer cachexia: an overview of diagnostic criteria and therapeutic approaches for the accredited
practicing dietitian. Journal of Human Nutrition and Dietetics, 2021, 34, 243-254. 2.5 16

3 Partnering with general practitioners to optimize survivorship for patients with lymphoma: a phase II
randomized controlled trial (the GOSPEL I trial). Trials, 2021, 22, 12. 1.6 0

4 Use and reporting of experience-based codesign studies in the healthcare setting: a systematic review.
BMJ Quality and Safety, 2020, 29, 64-76. 3.7 85

5 How do family-caregivers of patients with advanced cancer provide symptom self-management
support? A qualitative study. European Journal of Oncology Nursing, 2020, 48, 101795. 2.1 13

6
Plasma levels of platinum-induced fatty acid [16:4n-3] do not affect response to platinum-based
chemotherapy: A pilot study in non-small cell lung cancer patients. Clinical Nutrition ESPEN, 2020, 40,
263-268.

1.2 1

7
Implementing a nurse-enabled, integrated, shared-care model involving specialists and general
practitioners in breast cancer post-treatment follow-up: a study protocol for a phase II randomised
controlled trial (the EMINENT trial). Trials, 2020, 21, 855.

1.6 6

8 Supportive care and unmet needs in patients with melanoma: a mixed-methods systematic review.
Supportive Care in Cancer, 2020, 28, 3489-3501. 2.2 18

9 Breast cancer nursing interventions and clinical effectiveness: a systematic review. BMJ Supportive
and Palliative Care, 2020, 10, 276-286. 1.6 25

10 Nurse-led interventions for cancer patients in emergency departments: Systematic review. Collegian,
2019, 26, 311-319. 1.3 2

11 Amino acid kinetics and the response to nutrition in patients with cancer. International Journal of
Radiation Biology, 2019, 95, 480-492. 1.8 13

12 Serum vitamin D decreases during chemotherapy: an Australian prospective cohort study. Asia Pacific
Journal of Clinical Nutrition, 2018, 27, 962-967. 0.4 2

13 Topical Opioids and Antimicrobials for the Management of Pain, Infection, and Infection-Related Odors
in Malignant Wounds: A Systematic Review. Oncology Nursing Forum, 2017, 44, 626-632. 1.2 14

14 Efficacy and Effectiveness of Carnitine Supplementation for Cancer-Related Fatigue: A Systematic
Literature Review and Meta-Analysis. Nutrients, 2017, 9, 1224. 4.1 27

15 Immune-Enhancing Formulas for Patients With Cancer Undergoing Esophagectomy: Systematic Review
Protocol. JMIR Research Protocols, 2017, 6, e214. 1.0 2

16 Exercise improves quality of life in androgen deprivation therapy-treated prostate cancer: systematic
review of randomised controlled trials. Endocrine-Related Cancer, 2016, 23, 101-112. 3.1 44

17 Clinical outcomes of vitamin D deficiency and supplementation in cancer patients. Nutrition Reviews,
2013, 71, 611-621. 5.8 30

18 Ginger (<i>Zingiber officinale</i>) and chemotherapy-induced nausea and vomiting: a systematic
literature review. Nutrition Reviews, 2013, 71, 245-254. 5.8 100



3

Laisa Teleni

# Article IF Citations

19 Nutritional counseling and nutritional supplements. Current Opinion in Supportive and Palliative
Care, 2013, 7, 390-395. 1.3 18

20 Malnutrition and Chemotherapy-Induced Nausea and Vomiting: Implications for Practice. Oncology
Nursing Forum, 2012, 39, E340-E345. 1.2 36


